HIF 101 - Bishop Allen - July 2-25, 2014 Name: Date:

Welcome to Numeracy...

Hello,

My name is Mr. Notten. I'll be your teacher for the numeracy portion of your HIF 101 course. We will be
covering a broad range of interesting and useful math topics to help you in your transition into Grade 9 math.
Here are some important things to know about the course:

To do well, it is important to attend and participate in class, stay caught up with the work assigned, and keep
your notes organized. Make sure you come to class prepared every day with the following supplies:

Pencils

Eraser

Sharpener

Ruler

Scientific Calculator

3 ring binder with paper (graph, blank, lined)

codood

Below is a link and QR code for the course website. The following information (and more) will be available to

you on the website:
e A course calendar, announcements and due dates
e Handouts, homework questions and answers
e A contact form in case you have any questions for me
Not all course material will be posted on the website so it is very important you attend all classes!

Please note: if you know you are going to be absent for a class, you must let me
know in advance so we can discuss what you will miss to ensure you don’t fall
behind. Also, you can always check the website or contact another student in the
class to see what you missed. Remember: you are responsible for catching up on
what you missed!

notten.weebly.com

I’'m looking forward to these few weeks. Math can be challenging but it is also useful and interesting. If you
don’t believe me, | hope to convince you in the next few weeks!

Regards,
Mr L. Notten
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